
CRC Newsletter - June 5, 2020

Effective June 4, 2020, 

the following personal recreation activities are permitted per the Fifth Amended Public Health Order 
20-28 Safer at Home issued June 2, 2020:

Item I.H.2.c. Organized recreational youth or adult league sports may resume activities with no more 
than 25 players outdoors or 10 players indoors. The sports league must retain records of who played in 
case later disease outbreaks investigations become necessary.

Social distancing is still required and masks are encouraged, Wash your hands frequently and disinfect all 
touched surfaces.

This limit is per bay, shooting station, firing line or location.

Reservations are required through the Match Director.
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